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Free to Fall Aug 12 2020 From the author of Parallel comes a high-stakes romantic
puzzler set in a near-future where everyone's life is seamlessly orchestrated by
personal electronic devices. Imaginative and thrilling, this fast-paced story with
two starred reviews is not to be missed. Fast-forward to a time when Apple and
Google have been replaced by Gnosis, a monolith corporation that has developed the
most life-changing technology to ever hit the market: Lux, an app that flawlessly
optimizes decision-making for the best personal results. Just like everyone else,
sixteen-year-old Rory Vaughn knows the key to a happy, healthy life is to follow
what Lux recommends. When she's accepted to the elite boarding school Theden
Academy, her future happiness seems all the more assured. But once on campus,
something feels wrong beneath the polished surface of her prestigious dream school.
Then she meets North, a handsome townie who doesn't use Lux, and begins to fall for
him and his outsider way of life. Soon, Rory is going against Lux's recommendations,
listening instead to the inner voice that everyone has been taught to ignore—a
choice that leads her to uncover a truth neither she nor the world ever saw coming.
It's Behind You (the New Read-In-one-sitting Thriller by Author of Bestselling Good
Girls Die First) Jul 11 2020 Welcome to It's Behind You!, the reality game show that
will scare you to death. Five contestants must sit tight through the night in dark
and dangerous Umber Gorge caves, haunted by a ghost called the Puckered Maiden. But
is it the malevolent spirit they should fear. or each other?
Panic Nov 14 2020 Soon to be a major Amazon Prime Video series. An utterly gripping
thriller from bestselling author Lauren Oliver. Panic began as so many things do in
Carp, a poor town of twelve thousand people in the middle of nowhere: because it was
summer, and there was nothing else to do. Heather never thought she would compete in
panic, a legendary game played by graduating seniors, where the stakes are high and
the payoff is even higher. She'd never thought of herself as fearless, the kind of
person who would fight to stand out. But when she finds something, and someone, to
fight for, she will discover that she is braver than she ever thought. Dodge has

never been afraid of panic. His secret will fuel him, and get him all the way
through the game; he's sure of it. But what he doesn't know is that he's not the
only one with a secret. Everyone has something to play for. For Heather and Dodge,
the game will bring new alliances, unexpected revelations, and the possibility of
first love for each of them-and the knowledge that sometimes the very things we fear
are those we need the most. In this gritty, spellbinding novel, bestselling author
Lauren Oliver delivers a gripping narrative of friendship, courage, survival, and
hope.
The Unhoneymooners Apr 19 2021 THE INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER! Starred
reviews from Kirkus Reviews * Publishers Weekly * Library Journal Named a “MustRead” by TODAY, Us Weekly, Bustle, BuzzFeed, Goodreads, Entertainment Weekly,
Publishers Weekly, Southern Living, Book Riot, Woman’s Day, The Toronto Star, and
more! For two sworn enemies, anything can happen during the Hawaiian trip of a
lifetime—maybe even love—in this romantic comedy from the New York Times bestselling
authors of Roomies. Olive Torres is used to being the unlucky twin: from
inexplicable mishaps to a recent layoff, her life seems to be almost comically
jinxed. By contrast, her sister Ami is an eternal champion...she even managed to
finance her entire wedding by winning a slew of contests. Unfortunately for Olive,
the only thing worse than constant bad luck is having to spend the wedding day with
the best man (and her nemesis), Ethan Thomas. Olive braces herself for wedding hell,
determined to put on a brave face, but when the entire wedding party gets food
poisoning, the only people who aren’t affected are Olive and Ethan. Suddenly there’s
a free honeymoon up for grabs, and Olive will be damned if Ethan gets to enjoy
paradise solo. Agreeing to a temporary truce, the pair head for Maui. After all, ten
days of bliss is worth having to assume the role of loving newlyweds, right? But the
weird thing is...Olive doesn’t mind playing pretend. In fact, the more she pretends
to be the luckiest woman alive, the more it feels like she might be. With Christina
Lauren’s “uniquely hilarious and touching voice” (Entertainment Weekly), The
Unhoneymooners is a romance for anyone who has ever felt unlucky in love.
Meant to Be Oct 26 2021 A girl with it all planned out discovers a romance she
never expected in this funny debut about a class trip to London that
HelloGiggles.com says you’ll love “if you’re into swoony romances with a little bit
of history thrown in.” This spring break, Julia's rules are about to get
defenestrated (SAT word: to be thrown from a window) when she's partnered with her
personal nemesis, class-clown Jason, on a school trip to London. After one wild
party, Julia starts receiving romantic texts . . . from an unknown number! Jason
promises to help discover the identity of her mysterious new suitor if she agrees to
break a few rules along the way. And thus begins a wild goose chase through London,
leading Julia closer and closer to the biggest surprise of all: true love. Because
sometimes the things you least expect are the most meant to be. *** "Readers of
Jennifer E. Smith and Stephanie Perkins will revel in this debate about love ruled
by the stars or as a matter of the heart." --Shelf Awareness "Fun, fresh and
irresistibly romantic. STB (SURE to be) loved!" --Sarah Mlynowski “Star-crossed
characters, hilarious dialogue, and a perfect London setting. I loved Meant to Be!”
–Robin Benway, author of Emmy & Oliver
Who's Afraid of the Big Bad Book? Mar 07 2020 Have you ever fallen into a book?
Well, if you do, just make sure it isn't a fairy tale. Because in every one there's
always a wicked this, an evil that or a hungry somebody just waiting to gobble you
up. What happens when Herb, star of Beware of the Storybook Wolves, falls into his
book of fairy tales?
Beautiful Bastard Nov 26 2021 An ambitious intern. A perfectionist executive. And a
whole lot of name calling. Whip-smart, hardworking, and on her way to an MBA, Chloe
Mills has only one problem: her boss, Bennett Ryan. He’s exacting, blunt,
inconsiderate—and completely irresistible. A Beautiful Bastard. Bennett has returned
to Chicago from France to take a vital role in his family’s massive media business.

He never expected that the assistant who’d been helping him from abroad was the
gorgeous, innocently provocative—completely infuriating—creature he now has to see
every day. Despite the rumors, he’s never been one for a workplace hookup. But
Chloe’s so tempting he’s willing to bend the rules—or outright smash them—if it
means he can have her. All over the office As their appetites for one another
increase to a breaking point, Bennett and Chloe must decide exactly what they’re
willing to lose in order to win each other. Originally only available online as The
Office by tby789—and garnering over 2 million reads on fanfiction sites—Beautiful
Bastard has been extensively updated for re-release.
Before I Fall Movie Tie-in Edition Aug 04 2022 This special paperback edition of
the New York Times bestselling novel by award-winning author Lauren Oliver features
poster art from the major motion picture starring Zoey Deutch, Halston Sage, and
Kian Lawley, as well as special interviews about the making of the movie. Samantha
Kingston has it all: looks, popularity, the perfect boyfriend. Friday, February 12,
should be just another day in her charmed life. Instead, it turns out to be her
last. The catch: Samantha still wakes up the next morning. Living the last day of
her life seven times during one miraculous week, she will untangle the mystery
surrounding her death—and discover the true value of everything she is in danger of
losing.
Replica Aug 31 2019 A New York Times bestseller! Two girls, two stories, one epic
novel. From Lauren Oliver, New York Times bestselling author of Before I Fall and
the Delirium trilogy, comes an epic, masterful novel that explores issues of
individuality, identity, and humanity. Replica is a “flip book” that contains two
narratives in one, and it is the first in a duology. Turn the book one way and read
Lyra’s story; turn the book over and upside down and read Gemma’s story. The stories
can be read separately, one after the other, or in alternating chapters. The two
distinct parts of this astonishing novel combine to produce an unforgettable
journey. Even the innovative book jacket mirrors and extends the reading experience.
Lyra’s story begins in the Haven Institute, a building tucked away on a private
island off the coast of Florida that from a distance looks serene and even
beautiful. But up close the locked doors, military guards, and biohazard suits tell
a different story. In truth, Haven is a clandestine research facility where
thousands of replicas, or human models, are born, raised, and observed. When a
surprise attack is launched on Haven, two of its young experimental subjects—Lyra,
or 24, and the boy known only as 72—manage to escape. Gemma has been in and out of
hospitals for as long as she can remember. A lonely teen, her life is circumscribed
by home, school, and her best friend, April. But after she is nearly abducted by a
stranger claiming to know her, Gemma starts to investigate her family’s past and
discovers her father’s mysterious connection to the secretive Haven research
facility. Hungry for answers, she travels to Florida, only to stumble upon two
replicas and a completely new set of questions. While the stories of Lyra and Gemma
mirror each other, each contains breathtaking revelations critically important to
the other story. Replica is an ambitious, thought-provoking masterwork.
Dead Lucky Oct 14 2020 Lucky to be rich. Lucky to be famous. Lucky to be alive. Ed,
Maxine, Leni, Xav. They are the influencers, the lucky ones. Gifted, gilded people
who have everything - fame, respect, adulation, more freebies than they can ever
unbox. Their lives, loves and feuds are shared with millions of fans on the
streaming platform PlayMii, and they are living the dream. But it's broken Ed's
heart. It's crushing Maxine. It's destroying Leni's friendships. And it's gone to
Xav's head. Then, a masked figure walks into Xav's apartment and murders him on
camera. As the world reels with shock, Maxine discovers Xav was sitting on a file of
secrets about his fellow creators - career-destroying secrets that they'd do
anything to keep hidden. And if she doesn't find the file, she could be next . . .
------------------------------------------------- 'An electrifying murder mystery
brimming with intrigue, twists and unforgettable characters. Clear your schedule -

you won't be able to stop reading until you find out #WhoIsTheFace!' Kat Ellis,
author of Wicked Little Deeds and Harrow Lake 'A fascinating look into the world of
influencers where things certainly aren't as perfect as they seem. An excellent cast
of believable characters and some jaw-dropping twists - a brilliant read' Catherine
Cooper, bestselling author of The Chalet 'I haven't been able to stop reading this
wonderful book . . . It grabbed me from the first page and would not let me go'
Sarah Ann Juckes, author of Outside
Rapture Jun 29 2019 The sky is dark with wings. And time is running out for Luce
and Daniel. In order to stop Lucifer from erasing the past, they must find the place
where the Fall began. Only Luce can break the curse, and it is her choice alone that
will decide all of their fates.
Twice in a Blue Moon Jan 29 2022 From the New York Times bestselling author of The
Unhoneymooners and the “delectable, moving” (Entertainment Weekly) My Favorite HalfNight Stand comes a modern love story about what happens when your first love
reenters your life when you least expect it… Sam Brandis was Tate Jones’s first: Her
first love. Her first everything. Including her first heartbreak. During a whirlwind
two-week vacation abroad, Sam and Tate fell for each other in only the way that
first loves do: sharing all of their hopes, dreams, and deepest secrets along the
way. Sam was the first, and only, person that Tate—the long-lost daughter of one of
the world’s biggest film stars—ever revealed her identity to. So when it became
clear her trust was misplaced, her world shattered for good. Fourteen years later,
Tate, now an up-and-coming actress, only thinks about her first love every once in a
blue moon. When she steps onto the set of her first big break, he’s the last person
she expects to see. Yet here Sam is, the same charming, confident man she knew, but
even more alluring than she remembered. Forced to confront the man who betrayed her,
Tate must ask herself if it’s possible to do the wrong thing for the right reason…
and whether “once in a lifetime” can come around twice. With Christina Lauren’s
signature “beautifully written and remarkably compelling” (Sarah J. Maas, New York
Times bestselling author) prose and perfect for fans of Emily Giffin and Jennifer
Weiner, Twice in a Blue Moon is an unforgettable and moving novel of young love and
second chances.
Our Short History Oct 02 2019 “Lauren Grodstein breaks your heart, then
miraculously pieces it back together so it’s bigger—and stronger—than before.”
—Celeste Ng, author of Everything I Never Told You How can a woman learn to let go
of the people she loves the most? Karen Neulander, a successful New York political
consultant and single mother, has always been fiercely protective of her son, Jacob,
now six. She’s had to be: when Jacob’s father, Dave, found out Karen was pregnant
and made it clear that fatherhood wasn’t in his plans, Karen walked out of the
relationship, never telling Dave her intention was to raise their child alone. But
now Jake is asking to meet his dad, and with good reason: Karen is dying. When she
finally calls her ex, she’s shocked to find Dave ecstatic about the son he never
knew he had. First, he can’t meet Jake fast enough, and then he can’t seem to leave
him alone. Karen quickly grows anxious as she watches Dave insinuate himself into
Jake’s life just as her own strength and hold on Jake grow more tenuous. As she
struggles to play out her last days in the “right” way for Jake, Karen wrestles with
the knowledge that the only thing she cannot bring herself to do for her son—let his
father become a permanent part of his life—is the thing he needs from her the most.
With heart-wrenching poignancy, unexpected wit, and mordant humor, Lauren Grodstein
has created an unforgettable story about parenthood, sacrifice, and life itself.
Falling Out of Hate with You Aug 24 2021 I've tried to like Adrian Savage, the
mercurial frontman for Fugitive Summer, while serving as his band's opening act on
tour. We're stuck together for three months, after all. And I'm well aware I'm lucky
to be here. But it's proved impossible. He's far too rude and dismissive a guy to
get along with. And way too good at getting under my skin. In fact, at this point, I
think it's fair to say I downright hate his guts.Global thirst trap that he is,

though, I'm finding it extremely difficult not to want to jump Savage's bones,
despite how much he infuriates me. I hate myself for it. But my body is going rogue
on me. It doesn't matter, though. I'm determined to resist him. In fact, what I've
decided is that, as long as I'm here and stuck with him, I'm not only going to give
Savage the sound tongue lashing nobody else around here has the balls to deliver,
I'm going to bring that bad boy to his knees.
Let the Rain Fall Mar 19 2021 Let The Rain Fall is a collection of poems and prose
by Lauren Cohen that are a cathartic expression of the struggles occurring within
modern society and humanity's existential dilemmas. Her words tell stories often
difficult to articulate; stories of pain and grief, healing and growth, oppression
and liberation, and light and love. These stories are portrayed through the lens of
Lauren's perceptions of her own struggles and those of her friends, people in the
community, and the world as a whole. Lauren creates poetic tension that invites the
reader to immerse themselves in these universal existential challenges. Despite the
dark clouds and menacing storms as the rain falls, eventually the sun breaks
through, and with light, we find our way home to a place of healing and growth.
Matrix Sep 12 2020 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER SHORTLISTED FOR THE NATIONAL BOOK
AWARD 2021 A BARACK OBAMA BEST BOOKS PICK 2021 'Lush, gripping and ferocious, MATRIX
is animated with sensual detail on every page' MADELINE MILLER 'An audacious piece
of storytelling, full of passion, wisdom and magic' SARAH WATERS 'A gorgeous,
sensual, addictive read' SARA COLLINS Seventeen-year-old Marie, too wild for courtly
life, is thrown to the dogs one winter morning, expelled from the royal court to
become the prioress of an abbey. Marie is strange - tall, a giantess, her elbows and
knees stick out, ungainly. At first taken aback by life at the abbey, Marie finds
purpose and passion among her mercurial sisters. Yet she deeply misses her secret
lover Cecily and queen Eleanor. Born last in a long line of women warriors and
crusaders, women who flew across the countryside with their sword fighting and
dagger work, Marie decides to chart a bold new course for the women she now leads
and protects. She will bring herself, and her sisters, out of the darkness, into
riches and power. MATRIX is a bold vision of female love, devotion and desire from
one of the most adventurous writers at work today. 'A thrillingly vivid, adventurous
story about women and power that will blow readers' minds. Left me gasping.' EMMA
DONOGHUE 'Both epic and intimate, this sweeping novel explores questions of female
ambition, creativity and passion with electrifying prose and sparkling wit. A
propulsive, captivating read' BRIT BENNETT 'A dazzingly clever tale' THE TIMES 'A
remarkable novel: unusual, profound, transcendental' EVENING STANDARD
Teardrop Mar 31 2022 Seventeen-year-old Eurekaâe(tm)s life is taking on dark
undercurrents that donâe(tm)t make sense . . . Her mother killed in a freak
accident. Her best friend, Brooks, behaving like a stranger. And Ander. The boy with
eyes like the ocean who is everywhere she goes. Uncovering her motherâe(tm)s legacy
âe" a stone, a locket and an ancient tale of romance and heartbreak âe" Eureka
begins to question everything she thought she knew. Only one thing is certain:
everything she loves can be washed away.
The Honey-Don't List Jun 09 2020 From the New York Times bestselling author behind
the “joyful, warm, touching” (Jasmine Guillory, New York Times bestselling author)
The Unhoneymooners comes a delightfully charming love story about what happens when
two assistants tasked with keeping a rocky relationship from explosion start to feel
sparks of their own. Carey Duncan has worked for home remodeling and design gurus
Melissa and Rusty Tripp for nearly a decade. A country girl at heart, Carey started
in their first store at sixteen, and—more than anyone would suspect—has helped them
build an empire. With a new show and a book about to launch, the Tripps are on the
verge of superstardom. There’s only one problem: America’s favorite couple can’t
stand each other. James McCann, MIT graduate and engineering genius, was originally
hired as a structural engineer, but the job isn’t all he thought it’d be. The last
straw? Both he and Carey must go on book tour with the Tripps and keep the wheels

from falling off the proverbial bus. Unfortunately, neither of them is in any
position to quit. Carey needs health insurance, and James has been promised the role
of a lifetime if he can just keep the couple on track for a few more weeks. While
road-tripping with the Tripps up the West Coast, Carey and James vow to work
together to keep their bosses’ secrets hidden, and their own jobs secure. But if
they stop playing along—and start playing for keeps—they may have the chance to
build something beautiful together… From the “hilariously zany and heartfelt”
(Booklist) Christina Lauren comes a romantic comedy that proves if it’s broke, you
might as well fix it.
The Lauren Oliver Collection Apr 07 2020 From Lauren Oliver, New York Times
bestselling author of the Delirium trilogy, comes a collection of three outstanding
standalone teen novels. Before I Fall: With this stunning debut novel, Lauren Oliver
emerged as one of today's foremost authors of young adult fiction. After she dies in
a car crash, Samantha relives the day of her death seven times, trying desperately
to change the outcome, until she discovers that the way to save herself might be to
save someone else. Named to numerous state reading lists, this novel was also
recognized as a Best Book of the Year by The Daily Beast, NPR, and Publishers
Weekly, among others. Panic: In this contemporary teen novel, a group of teens
enters a high-stakes game with the hope of winning a chance at a better life. This
is an extraordinary story of fear, friendship, courage, and hope that Kirkus Reviews
says "will have readers up until the wee hours," E. Lockhart, author of We Were
Liars, calls this novel "a thrill a minute." Vanishing Girls: Lauren Oliver's latest
novel delivers a gripping story about two sisters inexorably altered by a terrible
accident. Dara and Nick used to be inseparable, but that was before the accident
that left Dara's beautiful face scarred and the two sisters totally estranged. When
Dara vanishes on her birthday, Nick thinks Dara is just playing around. But another
girl has vanished, too, and Nick becomes increasingly convinced that the two
disappearances are linked.
Good Girls Die First May 21 2021 Welcome to the most gripping thriller of the year:
hugely entertaining, high-octane and read-in-a-single-sitting. Mind games. Murder.
Mayhem. How far would you go to survive the night? Blackmail lures sixteen-year-old
Ava to the derelict carnival on Portgrave Pier. She is one of ten teenagers, all
with secrets they intend to protect whatever the cost. When fog and magic swallow
the pier, the group find themselves cut off from the real world and from their
morals. As the teenagers turn on each other, Ava will have to face up to the secret
that brought her to the pier and decide how far she's willing to go to survive. For
fans of Karen McManus' One of Us is Lying, Agatha Christie's And Then There Were
None and films like I Know What You Did Last Summer.
Send For Me Jan 05 2020 INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER *A Today Show
#ReadWithJenna Book Club Pick* *An Indie Next Great Read* '[A] vivid depiction of a
family's heartbreak, its rending and rebuilding.' - Clare Lombardo, New York Times
Book Review 'Spanning generations and continents, from pre-WWII Germany to current
day midwestern America, Send For Me is a richly imagined testament to the ties that
bind.' Whitney Scharer Germany 1930s. Annelise is a dreamer: imagining her future
while working at her parents' popular bakery in Feldenheim, Germany, anticipating
all the delicious possibilities yet to come. There are rumours that anti-Jewish
sentiment is on the rise, but Annelise and her parents can't quite believe that it
will affect them; they're hardly religious at all. But as Annelise falls in love,
marries, and gives birth to her daughter Ruthie, the dangers grow closer: a brick
thrown through her window; a childhood friend who cuts ties with her; customers
refusing to patronise the bakery. Luckily Annelise and her husband are given the
chance to leave for America, but they must go without her parents, whose future and
safety are uncertain. Two generations later, in a small Midwestern city, Ruthie's
daughter and Annelise's granddaughter, Clare, is a young woman newly in love. But
when she stumbles upon her grandmother's letters from Germany, she sees the history

of her family's sacrifices in a new light, and suddenly she's faced with an
impossible choice: the past, or her future. A novel of dazzling emotional richness
that is based on letters from Lauren Fox's own family, Send for Me is an epic and
intimate exploration of mothers and daughters, duty and obligation, hope and
forgiveness.
Autoboyography May 09 2020 “This book is epic.” —Cosmopolitan “A hopeful and moving
love story.” —Publishers Weekly Fangirl meets Simon vs. the Homo Sapiens Agenda in
this “sensitive and complex” (BCCB) coming-of-age novel from New York Times
bestselling author Christina Lauren about two boys who fall in love in a writing
class—one from a progressive family and the other from a conservative religious
community. Three years ago, Tanner Scott’s family relocated from California to Utah,
a move that nudged the bisexual teen temporarily back into the closet. Now, with one
semester of high school to go, and no obstacles between him and out-of-state college
freedom, Tanner plans to coast through his remaining classes and clear out of Utah.
But when his best friend Autumn dares him to take Provo High’s prestigious
Seminar—where honor roll students diligently toil to draft a book in a
semester—Tanner can’t resist going against his better judgment and having a go, if
only to prove to Autumn how silly the whole thing is. Writing a book in four months
sounds simple. Four months is an eternity. It turns out, Tanner is only partly
right: four months is a long time. After all, it takes only one second for him to
notice Sebastian Brother, the Mormon prodigy who sold his own Seminar novel the year
before and who now mentors the class. And it takes less than a month for Tanner to
fall completely in love with him.
The V Card Jul 23 2021 A sinfully sexy brother's best friend romance from
bestselling authors Lauren Blakely and Lili Valente! When you think about how easy
it is to lose keys, phones, sunglasses and your dignity on social media, you might
figure it'd be a cinch for me to ditch my V Card. You'd be wrong. At 25, I run a
successful business, live in a fantastic apartment, and have fabulous friends to go
out with any night of the week. And yet I'm still a card-carrying member of a club I
don't want to belong to anymore. Good thing I know just the man for the deflowering
job—my brother’s business partner and best friend. Graham Campbell is charming,
smart, and, I’m told, oh-so-skilled in the sack. As long as I keep my eyes on the
prize, there’s no way this pluck-the-flower project could possibly complicate
matters. *** Work and pleasure. As the CEO of a fast-growing company, I've been
enjoying both to the fullest. What do I do when the board throws me for an
unexpected loop so I can keep my business in my hands? I enlist the help of my best
friend's little sister since she holds a big stake in the company. But then I learn
there's another big stake she wants. The one between my legs. I can do this. Seven
nights to teach her everything I know in the bedroom. There's no way I'll fall for
her, even though she’s earning top grades in every single sinfully sexy lesson. And
turns out I’m learning something too. The trouble is I don’t have the answer key to
what to do when I fall hard for her. And that throws a whole new hitch in my plans.
After I Do Jul 03 2022 From the New York Times bestselling author of The Seven
Husbands of Evelyn Hugo “A seductive twist on the timeless tale of a couple trying
to rediscover love in a marriage brought low by the challenges of domestic
togetherness…touching, perceptive, and achingly honest.” —Beatriz Williams, New York
Times bestselling author When Lauren and Ryan’s marriage reaches the breaking point,
they come up with an unconventional plan. They decide to take a year off in the
hopes of finding a way to fall in love again. One year apart, and only one rule:
they cannot contact each other. Aside from that, anything goes. Lauren embarks on a
journey of self-discovery, quickly finding that her friends and family have their
own ideas about the meaning of marriage. These influences, as well as her own
healing process and the challenges of living apart from Ryan, begin to change
Lauren’s ideas about monogamy and marriage. She starts to question: When you can
have romance without loyalty and commitment without marriage, when love and lust are

no longer tied together, what do you value? What are you willing to fight for? This
is a love story about what happens when the love fades. It’s about staying in love,
seizing love, forsaking love, and committing to love with everything you’ve got. And
above all, After I Do is the story of a couple caught up in an old game—and
searching for a new road to happily ever after.
Parallel Feb 27 2022 What if you woke up to a new life every day? A collision of
universes leaves Abby living two lives at once - and sharing them with her own
double. Two worlds. Two guys. Two selves. How will she stay in control?
The Fell Nov 02 2019 From Sarah Moss, the Sunday Times bestselling author of
Summerwater and Ghost Wall, comes a story about the circumstances and the
consequences of isolation. ‘A tense page-turner . . . I gulped The Fell down in one
sitting’ - Emma Donoghue ‘Her work is as close to perfect as a novelist’s can be’ The Times At dusk on a November evening in 2020 a woman slips out of her garden gate
and turns up the hill. Kate is in the middle of two weeks of isolation, but she just
can’t take it any more – the closeness of the air in her small house, the
confinement. And anyway, the moor will be deserted at this time. Nobody need ever
know. But Kate’s neighbour Alice sees her leaving and Matt, Kate’s son, soon
realizes she’s missing. And Kate, who planned only a quick solitary walk – a breath
of open air – falls and badly injures herself. What began as a furtive walk has
turned into a mountain-rescue operation . . . Unbearably suspenseful, witty and
wise, The Fell asks probing questions about the place the world has become since
March 2020, and the place it was before. This novel is a story about compassion and
kindness and what we must do to survive. ‘Gripping, thoughtful and revelatory’ Paula Hawkins ‘This slim, intense masterpiece is one of my best books of the year’ Rachel Joyce ‘One of our very best contemporary novelists’ - Independent
The House Feb 15 2021 Told in their separate voices, Gavin, a loner outcast, and
Delilah, back in small-town Kansas after years at a Massachusetts boarding school,
reconnect their senior year, but as their relationship deepens, it is clear that the
eerie house Gavin dwells in will do anything to keep the two apart.
In A Holidaze Jul 31 2019 'Pure, irresistible magic from start to finish' Emily
Henry, New York Times bestselling author of Beach Read Love Actually meets Groundhog
Day in this magical holiday romance from the New York Times bestselling author of
The Unhoneymooners. It's the most wonderful time of the year . . . but not for
Maelyn Jones. She's living with her parents, hates her going-nowhere job and has
just made a romantic error of epic proportions. But perhaps worst of all, this is
the last Christmas Mae will be at her favourite place in the world - the snowy cabin
where she and her family have spent every holiday since she was born. Mentally
melting down as she drives away for the final time, Mae throws out what she thinks
is a simple plea to the universe: Please. Show me what will make me happy. The next
thing she knows, everything goes black . . . When Mae gasps awake, she's back on an
airplane, beginning the same holiday all over again. With one hilarious disaster
after another sending her back to the plane, Mae must figure out how to break free
of the strange time loop - and finally get her true love under the mistletoe. Jampacked with yuletide cheer, an unforgettable cast of characters, and Christina
Lauren's trademark hilarious hijinks, this swoon-worthy romantic read will make you
believe in the power of wishes and the magic of the holidays. Find out why readers
LOVE Christina Lauren: 'A romantic explosion of holiday joy that will have readers
drunk on its feel-good vibes quicker than a cup of eggnog' Entertainment Weekly 'An
absolutely dazzling holiday romance: clever and cozy and deliciously sexy, with a
cast of characters and a spirit-of-the-season lesson you won't soon forget' Kate
Clayborn, author of Love Lettering 'Witty and downright hilarious . . . a perfect
feel-good romantic comedy' Helen Hoang, author of The Kiss Quotient 'Pure joy' Sally
Thorne, USA Today bestselling author of The Hating Game 'What a joyful, warm,
touching book! This is the book to read if you want to smile so hard your face
hurts' Jasmine Guillory, New York Times bestselling author of The Proposal 'A sexy,

hilarious rom-com . . . Perfect for fans of Jasmine Guillory and Sally Thorne'
Booklist 'Will we ever stop falling in love with Christina Lauren's fictional men?
The answer to this is HECK NO' Fangirlish
When in French Jun 02 2022 A language barrier is no match for love. Lauren Collins
discovered this firsthand when, in her early thirties, she moved to London and fell
for a Frenchman named Olivier—a surprising turn of events for someone who didn’t
have a passport until she was in college. But what does it mean to love someone in a
second language? Collins wonders, as her relationship with Olivier continues to grow
entirely in English. Are there things she doesn’t understand about Olivier, having
never spoken to him in his native tongue? Does “I love you” even mean the same thing
as “je t’aime”? When the couple, newly married, relocates to Francophone Geneva,
Collins—fearful of one day becoming "a Borat of a mother" who doesn’t understand her
own kids—decides to answer her questions for herself by learning French. When in
French is a laugh-out-loud funny and surprising memoir about the lengths we go to
for love, as well as an exploration across culture and history into how we learn
languages—and what they say about who we are. Collins grapples with the complexities
of the French language, enduring excruciating role-playing games with her classmates
at a Swiss language school and accidently telling her mother-in-law that she’s given
birth to a coffee machine. In learning French, Collins must wrestle with the very
nature of French identity and society—which, it turns out, is a far cry from life
back home in North Carolina. Plumbing the mysterious depths of humanity’s many forms
of language, Collins describes with great style and wicked humor the frustrations,
embarrassments, surprises, and, finally, joys of learning—and living in—French.
Falling Into Love with You Dec 04 2019
Mouse's First Fall Sep 05 2022 Lauren Thompson and Bucket Erdogan show what makes
fall so much fun in Classic Board Book edition of Mouse's First Fall! One cool day
Mouse and Minka venture out to play. From leaves of all colors—red, yellow, orange
to brown—to leaves of all shapes and sizes—Mouse learns what makes fall such a
special season! Before their fun, fall day is over, Mouse takes a big "leap!" Now
featuring the newly redesigned Classic Board Book logo, this sturdy book is perfect
for little ones learning about the seasons!
Broken Things May 01 2022 **From the bestselling author of Panic, soon to be a
major Amazon Prime TV series** It's been five years since Mia and Brynn murdered
Summer Marks, their best friend, in the woods. Increasingly obsessed with a novel
called The Way into Lovelorn and by their fan-fiction imagining of its sequel, the
girls were drawn by an undertow of fantasy into the magical world they'd created.
But eventually, their delusions turned sick, and the Shadow, Lovelorn's central
evil, began to haunt them. Or so the story goes. The only thing is: they didn't do
it. Brynn and Mia have both found different ways to hide from their notoriety,
seeking refuge from a world that hates them-a world that will never feel magical, or
safe, ever again. On the anniversary of Summer's death, a seemingly insignificant
discovery resurrects the mystery and pulls Mia and Brynn back together once again.
But as past and present, fiction and reality, begin again to intertwine, Brynn and
Mia must confront painful truths they tried for so long to bury-and face the long
shadow of memory that has, all this time, been waiting. In this engrossing, twisty
novel, New York Times bestselling author Lauren Oliver weaves an unforgettable,
mesmerizing tale of exquisite obsession, spoiled innocence, and impossible
friendships. *************** PRAISE FOR LAUREN OLIVER 'Hugely moving and gorgeously
written . . . an extremely clever and well-written novel that is ultimately
uplifting' - Heat on Before I Fall 'This book will take your breath away' - She
Yellow Time Sep 24 2021 "A lyrical ode to that magical time in autumn when the
leaves turn yellow"-Before I Fall Oct 06 2022 After she dies in a car crash, teenaged Samantha relives
the day of her death over and over again until, on the seventh day, she finally
discovers a way to save herself.

Falling into the Black Dec 28 2021 Ten years ago we said goodbye. I left the world
I knew to create a new life for myself. Away from the lies. Away from the pain. It
was all going as planned until a friend asked for help with her club. The business
was liberating. The company was intoxicating. Two masked men became my euphoria. One
was a player deep in the game. A teacher both intimately and figuratively. The other
was a quiet director. A man who tempted me with his stares and set me on fire with
his dark whispers. His secrecy excited me, bringing me to levels I've never
imagined. I thought we were playing a game, but little did I know he knew exactly
who I was. I just wish I figured out his true identity before I fell for his best
friend. * Falling into the Black is a standalone novel with an HEA.
Delirium (Delirium Trilogy 1) Jun 21 2021 **From the bestselling author of Panic,
soon to be a major Amazon Prime TV series** 'A dystopian Romeo and Juliet story that
deserves to be as massive as Twilight' Stylist They say that the cure for love will
make me happy and safe forever. And I've always believed them. Until now. There was
a time when love was the most important thing in the world. People would go to the
end of the earth to find it. They would tell lies for it. Even kill for it. But now
love has been declared a dangerous disease. Everyone who turns eighteen must be
immunised with a procedure called the Cure. Lena Haloway is looking forward to being
able to live the safe, predictable life the government claims the cure will bring.
But meeting Alex, an enigmatic boy from the Wilds, might just make her question
everything she's been raised to believe. 'One of the most addictive books we've come
across in ages . . . from one of the most exciting writers around' Heat
Free to Fall Nov 07 2022 In a near-future world where everyone is controlled by
their smartphones, sixteen-year-old Rory Vaughn suddenly begins listening to the
voice within--which kids are taught to ignore--and discovers a terrible plot at the
heart of the corporation that
The Fall Feb 04 2020 Victim or villain? She's out of prison... Lauren Miller has
served six years behind bars for a crime she did not commit. Now, with her life in
tatters, she is determined to bring those who framed her to justice. Out for
revenge... Journalist Nate Black is intrigued by Lauren's story. Is she the innocent
victim she claims to be or is there more to her past? Eager to learn more he offers
to help Lauren clear her name and bring the real villains to justice. And running
out of time. But with millions of pounds still missing, Lauren remains the prime
suspect...and the main target in an increasingly deadly game. And as Lauren's plan
with Nate reaches its shocking climax, no one knows who will ultimately take the
fall... A nail-biting revenge thriller, perfect for fans of Gemma Rogers, Heather
Atkinson and Caro Savage. 'A brilliant read that hooked me from the outset. The Fall
is a tale of sweet revenge that I couldn't tear myself away from!' Bestselling
author Gemma Rogers.
Terms and Conditions Jan 17 2021 The next book in Lauren Asher's hot and sexy
Dreamland Billionaires series Declan and Iris's story is coming soon... Terms and
Conditions is the second book in a series of spicy standalone novels featuring three
billionaire brothers.
All Things New Dec 16 2020 Jessa Gray has always felt broken inside; after a severe
accident leaves her damaged on the outside, she can no longer pretend she's okay.
Relevant, relatable and uplifting, ALL THINGS NEW celebrates the transforming power
of hope. This Youth Group Edition contains discussion questions suitable for middle
school and high school church youth groups
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